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Lou Mansolillo

From: james <jamessr40@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:56 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015

 
Sent from my iPhone. 
 
This email is regarding the support of IBEW Local Union 99 license bill   H-7015 
 
          Sincerely yours  
          James Irby  


